
From: Kristina Bierlein
To: Boston, Bob (UTC)
Cc: SDC@jshproperties.com
Subject: Railroad Close Clearance Petition - Seattle Distribution Center
Date: Friday, April 2, 2021 8:29:09 AM

External Email

Good Morning Bob,
 
As required under the railroad side clearance rules in WAC 480-60-050, CLPF- Seattle Distribution
Center C/o JSH Properties, Inc. is requesting a waiver for the following:
 

1. The cantilevered dock platforms on the Seattle Distribution Center building are 6 feet 6
inches from the centerline of the nearest track.  This is less than the required distance of 8
feet 6 inches.

2. The downspout on the south end of the Seattle Distribution Center building is 7 feet 8
inches from the nearest track's centerline.  This is less than the required distance of 8 feet
6 inches.

 
We greatly appreciate your assistance in this matter and please do not hesitate to reach out if we
need anything else to complete this petition.
 
Sincerely,
Krissy Bierlein | VP Of Property Management
14900 Interurban Ave. So. Suite 130 | Seattle, WA 98168 
Office 425.283.5478 |Direct 206-255-9409
krissyb@jshproperties.com | www.jshproperties.com
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